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The 2015/16 Club championship season ended on 31st October so please get any results to Cat Webb 
cat.champsec@yahoo.com by the 16th November, after which time they will be declared final.  Up to date 
tables  are to be found on our website.

Please arrange return of all annual championship trophies to Tim Walker during November.

We are very pleased to announce that the Club has purchased, with assistance from the MSA, a new 
exhibition unit in order to promote the Club and motorsport in general.  Hopefully we will be attending more 
shows and events next year, let us know if any are happening near you that we can attend!

3rd/4th November Rally of the Tests.  A full 100 car entry for this event with scutineering taking place in 
the Winter Gardens car park from midday on Thursday 3rd.  Marshals signing on for the gardens test the 
same day is between 15:00 and 16:00 by the start arch in the Lower Gardens, next to the temporary ice 
rink. There is also a test at Matchams Kart Track with signing on from 16:30 to 17:30.  On Friday 4th 
November the Rally Visits Bovington 07:00-07:30 sign on at the Glider Club gate and then heads west to 
Smeatharpe for 15:00-15:30 sign on by the barn.  A busy couple of days for Rob Dance 07870 555011 who 
would welcome any help!! 

6th November B&DCC Blandford Camp Slalom.  A good entry for this one but as we need to advise the 
MOD who is attending a week before the event no late entries can be accepted as we can’t guarantee you 
will be allowed access to the venue.  Don't despair though, we are organising another one in December!   

20th November B&DCC Challenger Stages at Bovington.  A full entry of 70 cars will set off from 09:30 
and tackle 6 stages over the roads of Bovington.  You may be lucky and get a late entry from Sarah 
Christopher 07841 562233 or bdccentries@gmail.com.   Aaron Booth is looking after the helpers, all 
welcome - experienced and novice, who are needed to help run the event. Aaron can be contacted on 
07974 557245 or aaron2.booth@hotmail.co.uk  Signing on for marshals is at the venue between 
07:00-08:15.   

11th December B&DCC Slalom Blandford Camp.  A good alternative to Christmas shopping and 
significantly cheaper.  Again, a combination of cars, cones and stopwatches will gather on the tarmac at 
Blandford Camp.  Aaron Booth is heading this one up. 

2nd January 2017 B&DCC New Year Slalom at Bovington.  Get 2017 off to a motoring start at Bovington 
where Clerk of the Course Bob Bailey will layout some interesting courses to enjoy.  No special vehicles 
required, and a good bit of fun to start off the year.  Complete novices and seasoned competitors will be 
most welcome and Mike Stewart is dealing with entries and marshals  m.stewart121@ntlworld.com or 
07974 144082. 

14th January 2017 B&DCC Annual Awards Evening.  We return to the Fox & Hounds for a meal and to 
hand out the silverware from the Club Championships.  Attached are the menu choices for the evening, 
tickets are £20 each and are available from Mike Stewart.   

REGULATIONS AND ENTRY FORMS FOR ALL CLUB EVENTS CAN BE FOUND AT

WWW.BDCC.ORG.UK
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